
Media Bid Submission Processing 

Notification 

Dear [Bidder's Name], 

Thank you for your recent submission of your media bid for [Project Name]. We want to confirm 

that we have received your bid and it is currently being processed. 

Our team will review your submission thoroughly and you will be notified of the results by 

[Notification Date]. In the meantime, if you have any questions or need further assistance, please 

do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

We appreciate your interest and look forward to the opportunity to work together. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


